Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 95 Wednesday, February 5, 2014

* Report cards will be distributed on February 6 during Primetime. Students with early release should plan to remain in
school for Primetime.

Seniors with early release/late arrival: Current senior privileges expired on 1/24/14. You MUST
reapply for this privilege for second semester! Please pick up a form from Mrs. Bennett in the main
office. You may not leave early/arrive late until this form is completed, signed and approved by the
office. Please allow a minimum of 24 hours for approval. Administration

Attention Juniors: February 7 is the deadline to register for the SAT test here at Manheim Township on March 8. You can
register on www.collegeboard.com. Please be sure that you carefully review the requirements of acceptable photos before you
upload a photo of yourself. If you upload an unacceptable photo you will not be permitted to test. M. Stoudt

Looking for something fun to do with the entire family? MTHS Mini-THON is hosting a Zumba night at Landis Run Intermediate
on Thursday, February 6th from 7 - 8pm. For only a $5 minimum donation/person, you can participate in an hour-long Zumba
class led by one of Township's own teachers, Mrs. Linda Peffley. Come out to support a great cause and have a more enjoyable
workout than shoveling snow! Mini-THON Committee

Swimming make ups will be held on Friday this week. If you have missed a swimming make up, please come Friday after school
for the make up session. Also, starting next week the swim make up day is being changed from Thursday to Wednesday. Please
make note of this change. P.E. Department

Please be advised that due to snow days, and delays, the Bluetique will not open until next Tuesday, February 11.

Want to make an impact this summer? Join C.A.R.E (Central American Relief Efforts) on an international service trip to

Honduras, June 15- 21, 2014. On this one-of-a-kind service program, you will become immersed in the local Honduran culture as
you facilitate medical clinics and work in schools, impacting the lives of hundreds. Limited spots available! For more information
see Mrs. Zorrilla in Room 136. R. Zorrilla

Social media, drugs, terrorism, bullying, senseless acts consume the world we are living in. What ever happened to just being
kind! Student Awareness is hosting 28 Acts of Kindness everyday during the month of February. The definition of kindness is
the quality of being warmhearted, considerate, and humane. Please spread the love this month by following the calendar you
will pass everyday by the cafeteria ramp. Help make our school a safer and kinder place to be! Student Awareness
2/5 Be a good listener

2/6 Thank a teacher today

2/7 Say please and thank you

2/8 Random act of kindness

2/9 Random act of kindness

Are you interested in our upcoming trip to Spain this summer in July? There is still time for you to sign up and reserve your
spot. A Parent meeting will be held on February 5th, beginning at 7:00 in room 108 for all interested students and parents.
Questions? Please see Dr. Mast for details. D. Mast

Members of Project Manhood and Women and Leadership will meet Friday, February 7th after 6th period in the Main Entrance
Lobby. Buses leave at 1:00. Don't be late. T. Coleman

ACTS FOR FOLLIES... THIS IS IT!!!  SIGN UP NOW TO PERFORM IN FOLLIES!! PICK UP AN AUDITION SHEET OUTSIDE ROOM 162
AND SIGN UP FOR A TIME SLOT. AUDITION DAYS ARE FEBRUARY 19 AND 21 AND FBRUARY 26 AND 28 FROM 2:45 TO 5:30 PM IN
CONVOCATION HALL. E. RICKERT

Attention all students: Yearbook is looking for your SNOW DAY pictures! Please send us pictures of your exciting snow day
activities-- shoveling, sledding, snow boarding, and more! Please include all student names in your email. Send them to the
following address: davelejo@mtwp.net . We need them in the next two weeks! Yearbook

-see other side-



SENIORS: If your college requests a mid-year transcript, then you MUST fill out another Transcript Request Form (located in the
“Document Library” on your Naviance home page — or you can pick up the form in the Guidance Office). List the colleges, check
the mid-year transcript box(es), and return it to the Guidance Office. IMPORTANT: Not all colleges request mid-year transcripts.
Please check the college’s application instructions. M. Stoudt

SENIORS: Do you need help with the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid)? If so, there will be a FAFSA Completion
Night on Thursday, February 6 from 6:00-8:00 pm in the Writing Center at MTHS. Financial Aid representatives will be available
to assist students and families in filling out the FAFSA. There will be two sessions, 6:00-7:00 PM and 7:00-8:00 PM. If you would
like to attend one of those sessions, please email Elizabeth Ziegler, College and Career Counselor, at ziegleel2@mtwp.net. Please
make sure to include student name and preferred session time in the message.

There will be a mandatory player and parent meeting for all girls interested in playing lacrosse this spring. The meeting will be

held in the cafeteria at 7 o'clock Tuesday, February 11th. M. Pinkerton
TODAY’S SPORTS
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Vgbasket Warwick (Sr. Night) H HS 5:00
Vbbasket Warwick A HS 6:30 5:20
Vwrest Exeter A HS-Exeter 6:30 4:30
Vicehockey | Hershey A KLA 7:00




